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From: Denise Ward Work <westbourneclir@btinternet.com>

Sent: 09 February 2016 13:26

To: Planning Applications

Cc: Jan and Kel Tyler

Subject: Planning Application No: BH2016/00015: 51 Westbourne Villas, Hove, BN3 4GG

Dear Planning Applications Team,

As one of the local ward councillors for Westbourne Ward, | write to request that Application number BH2016/00015,
51 Westbourne Villas, Hove, goes to the Planning Comimittee for determination: | also request that | be allowed to
speak at this meeting. '

. The objection is in relation to the effect that this application would have on the neighbouring property, number 50
~Westbourne Villas for the following reasons:-

QD1 - Design and QD14 — Extensions and alterations and QD27 - Protection of Amenity

I believe the size, scale, height and bulk of the development would have a detrimental effect on number 50, resulting
in a loss of outlook and daylight/sunlight and privacy to the windows on the south side of number 50.

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge my request and let me have some idea of timescale for this application
to be determined as soon as you are able.

Many thanks,

" Regards
Denise

" “ouncillor Denise Cobb
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